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FROM  THE EAST 

 

I want to say it is an honor and a pleasure to serve as Master of Table Rock Lodge #680.  I would 

like to say thank you to all the lodge members who made the installation of officers run so  

smoothly.  For those of you who were not able to attend, Worshipful Master Tony Root presided 

over the installation with the help of Rt. Worshipful Chuck Pittman and Worshipful Ross 

Anderson. Just a few years ago our lodge was meeting down the road in a rented building.  Now 

in 2011 we have our own lodge and are presiding over our own installation of officers.  This says 

a lot for our lodge, everyone should be proud. 

 

With a new Masonic year here, I will do my best to have the Trestleboard out in a timely fashion 

so members will be able to plan accordingly.  We do have some dates coming up for the  month 

of September listed below.  A special reminder from Bro. Yoder who asked me to remind every-

one of the upcoming “Bug Run” we are holding on 09/11/11.  Everyone needs to meet at the 

lodge at 3:00 pm and all are reminded to bring a coat or simply drop it off at the lodge and Bro. 

Yoder will take care of it. 

      Fraternally, 

             John Elmore, Worshipful Master 

 

 

DATE   TIME   EVENT______________________________ 

 

09/06/11  7:00 pm Confer two 2
nd

 Degrees – Bros. Merritt and Hugo 

 Meal served at 6:00 P M     

09/11/11  3:00 pm Bug Run – Meet at the lodge – Meal served afterward 

09/13/11  7:00 pm Stated Communication 

09/20/11  6:00 pm Practice 

09/26-27/11    Grand Lodge/Lodge is Dark 

 

FROM THE WEST 

 

Nothing from the West 



 

FROM THE SOUTH 

 

I would like to thank everyone for all the help you have given me over the past years.  I would 

like to thank all the Past Masters for all the time they dedicated to this lodge so we all have the 

opportunity to meet and work. 

 

 

FROM THE SECRETARY’S DESK 

 

Brethren, all petitions must be accompanied with $150.00 (cash or check) before they can be 

read.   

All Brethren purchasing anything for the lodge must use our tax exempt paper. 

 

     Fraternally, 

     Lloyd (Tony) Root, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                                        


